Attention bidders

Request For Empanelment of Consultants and Software
Solution providers

Attention of the bidders is invited to the Request For Empanelment for Consultants and
Software Solution Providers published on the UIDAI Website on 7 February 2011.

The Prebid conference is planned to be held on 17 February 2011. The venue and time will be
published on the UIDAI website shortly. In the meantime, bidders who are interested in
participating in the Prebid Conference may send in their nominations (indicating the name,
designation and contact number of the Representative participating in the pre bid conference)
to Ms Rajalakshmi Devaraj, Assistant Director General (email id: rfepanel@uidai.gov.in)
positively by 15 February 2011 (upto 11 AM).



mailto:rfepanel@uidai.gov.in

